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Reception learn about maths...with sweets 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in mathematics we have been exploring sharing and grouping. Using a variety of 
different sweets we talked about how we might count, group and then share them. The 
children were very eager to give their ideas on organising the sweets and they worked 
together to complete the task. After successfully grouping the items, we discussed how we 
could share out items between 2 people and then how we could share them with the whole 
class. There were lots of rich discussions on how to ensure it was fair and what we would do 
with any spare sweets!  
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